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steven.teuma@proton.mesteven.teuma@proton.me Tuesday, March 19, 2024 at 20:04:36 Australian Eastern Daylight TimeTuesday, March 19, 2024 at 20:04:36 Australian Eastern Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: Information Regarding your Working With Children Check
Date:Date: Tuesday 19 March 2024 at 20:02:03 Australian Eastern Daylight Time
From:From: WWCCNotification@ocg.nsw.gov.au <WWCCNotification@ocg.nsw.gov.au>
To:To: steven.teuma@proton.me <steven.teuma@proton.me>

You have been granted a Working with Children Check clearance (Employee)

Working With Children Check Number: WWC0233846E

Dear Steven Teuma

You have been cleared to work with children in both volunteer and paid roles.

Your details are:

Surname TEUMA

First Name Steven

Other Name Matthew

WWC Number WWC0233846E

Type of Clearance Valid for paid and unpaid work

Expiry Date 18/01/2029

Important information

You must give your WWC number, expiry date and your full name to your child related employer,
volunteer organisation, or anyone you provide a child-related service to. They will verify your details
on our system.
Keep your WWCC number somewhere safe. If you move to another child related role, give it to your
new employer.
This Check is valid for 5 years. Keep your contact details up to date on our system and we will email
you when it is time to renew.
Your WWCC number can be accessed on the Service NSW app.

Yours sincerely

Steve Gholab
Director
Working With Children Check
Office of the Children's Guardian
19/03/2024

The Office of the Children's Guardian is an independent statutory authority in NSW Government. We protect
children in NSW by promoting and regulating quality, child safe organisations and services.

https://wwccheck.ocg.nsw.gov.au/ChangeDetails
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/access-your-working-children-check-wwcc-service-nsw-app
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